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2020 Hockey Canada Foundation Gala & Golf event

Presentation includes slides
No

Previously presented topic
No

Presentation Details
The City of Niagara Falls has been selected to host the prestigious 2020
Hockey Canada Foundation Gala and Golf event this June 15 & 16, a
business formal event that recognizes Canada's rich hockey history and
celebrates Hockey Canada's International successes from the past year,
including Canada's Golf medal winning 2020 World Junior Championship
team, who will be reunited at the event. Over 1,100 attendees including
prominent Hockey Canada Alumni, corporate leaders, media,
philanthropists, and key stakeholders will embark upon the Niagara Region
for this event, broadcast Nationally on TSN. This event is Hockey Canada's
largest annual fundraiser, where 50% of all proceeds will remain within the
Niagara Region to fund Legacy projects. Last year's event in Edmonton,
Alberta raised $1.4M. We have secured Scotiabank Convention Center for
the Gala (June 15th) and Legends on the Niagara (both courses) for June
16th. As Chair of the Niagara Falls Organizing Committee, along with
Honourary Co-Chairs Marcel Dionne and Ralph Mellanby, we are seeking
financial support from the Niagara Region towards the Legacy portion of this
event (100% of the Legacy stays within the Niagara Region) to help fund the
expansion and refurbishment of select Niagara arenas, the development of
an outdoor para pad at Heartland Forest including sledge hockey equipment,
as well as an endowment fund for both boys and girls towards the First Shift
and Second Shift programs to help promote participation in minor hockey
programs across the Region for at least the next five years. This event will
shine a bright spotlight on the Niagara Region as we seek to raise the bar
and ensure the Niagara Region is looked upon to host this tremendous
event in future years as well. Thank you very much for your time and
consideration.
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